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MODEL HANDBOOK FOR STRUCTURAL SOFTWARE 
 

Purpose 
 
To advise industry that a new model handbook titled the Use of Structural Software for 
Building Design Approval can now be accessed on Department of Infrastructure and 
Planning’s website. 
 
Information 
 
The Australian Building Codes Board has published a new model handbook the Use of 
Structural Software for Building Design Approval. The handbook is not mandatory or 
regulatory in nature. It provides general information to assist both software providers and 
users in understanding the attributes a software package should have to be suitable for 
use to derive compliant design solutions.  
 
To access the handbook please follow this link: 
 
http://www.localgovernment.qld.gov.au/docs/estore/building_codes/abcb-
handbook/handbook-structural-software.pdf 
 
Contact Officer 
 
Building Codes Queensland 
Phone: (07) 3237 1114 
Email: buildingcodes@dlgpsr.qld.gov.au 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DISCLAIMER:  The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in nature and before relying on the 
material in any important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for 
consulting the relevant legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances.  The State of Queensland cannot accept 
responsibility or liability for any loss, damage, cost or expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended 
to be, and should not be relied upon as the ultimate and/or complete source of information. 
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